Geoffrey A. Wilson President & Chief Executive Officer Président-directeur général

60 Harbour Street, Toronto, Ontario, Canada M5J 1B7
Tel/Tél: 416.863.2037 • Fax/Télécopieur: 416.863.0495 • email: gwilson@torontoport.com

January 5, 2015

Councillor Paula Fletcher
Toronto City Hall
100 Queen Street W., Suite C44
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2

Dear Councillor Fletcher:

On several occasions over the last few weeks, Greg Kalil of Brookfield Financial has contacted your office on behalf of the Toronto Port Authority in an effort to set-up a meeting to discuss an exciting project regarding the Toronto Port Lands. Mr. Kalil has not as yet received a reply to his requests.

As such, I would like to reach out to you personally to request a meeting. The project to be discussed will be of great interest to you as it will benefit your constituents and bring improved utilization of the Port Lands.

This matter is time sensitive and I would like to meet with you by January 20, 2015. I can make myself available as your schedule permits and would very much appreciate a response.

Many thanks for your consideration in this matter. On behalf of everyone at the Toronto Port Authority let me wish you a Happy New Year and the best for the year ahead.

I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Yours truly,

TORONTO PORT AUTHORITY

Geoffrey A. Wilson Chief Executive Officer

cc: Greg Kalil, Brookfield Financial

